Dear Parents/Carers
On Thursday 28th March we are planning to take the children on a visit to Broom Hill Nature Reserve in Hadleigh.  We will have a fun morning of bug hunting, log climbing and balancing and looking for signs of spring.
In order to make things easier and to save a large group of children walking too far, could you please bring your child to the parking area on the right just past Toppesfield Bridge for 9.00am.  
If your child normally stays just for the morning please can you pick up from the same parking area at 12.00pm.  If your child is here all day then we will walk them back to Nursery for lunch.  There will be no school dinners available so please provide your child with a packed lunch.
If your child does not normally attend on a Thursday they are welcome to join us for the morning in the woods but please let us know in advance!
The trip will be run by the Nursery Team, thank you but parent helpers won’t be required.
There is no charge for this trip.  We will take the children’s asthma medication with us from school. We will provide a mid-morning snack as usual, please can your child bring a water bottle.  If you would like your child to wear their snowsuit/waterproof from the Hideout, please ask for it via Tapestry and we will get it ready for you.
Things to Remember
         Please meet in the parking area on the right past Toppesfield Bridge at 9.00am. Try to keep out of the deep puddles!
         If your child attends Early Birds Breakfast Club members of staff will walk them down for 9.00am.
         Remember old, warm clothes, a coat (or waterproofs/snowsuit) and old trainers or wellies
         Please make sure your child has been to the toilet before meeting us!
         A water bottle
         No toys or bags please (we will take plenty of spare clothes)
         Pick up is at 12.00pm from the parking area unless your child is with us all day.
         Packed lunch if your child is here all day please! 
Many thanks
Nursery Team
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